
We want to bring to your attention the following event which should be 
of interest to you:

"Space Weather for Engineers" school (October 13-16, 2015) on:
"Geomagnetically induced currents and their effects in the power-grid 
and pipelines"

Following the successful first two editions of the "Space Weather for 
Engineers" school targeted at training engineering personnel to 
understand and cope with Space Weather events and alerts, the next 
edition will take place October 13-16, 2015.
This years topic will be "Geomagnetically induced currents and their 
effects in the power-grid and pipelines".

More information and registration on: http://www.stce.be/sw4e/

Registration deadline: September 6, 2015.

http://www.stce.be/sw4e/

